
 

 

 

 
6th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

School uniform for September 2020 
 

We appreciate that this letter is quite late but we have been waiting for Government guidance as to 
whether children are expected to wear uniform in September. We have now been given the go ahead 
and need to place an order for uniform as quickly as possible. 
 
We have decided that for this year only Year 6 children are to wear blazers. Every other year group 
should wear a cardigan or jumper. Children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 should wear a 
polo shirt. Children in Year 3, 4, 5, 6 must wear a shirt and tie and not a polo shirt. 
 
Unfortunately children are unable to try on new blazers or other uniform this year so you will have to 
decide on the appropriate size yourself considering what size they have worn this last year. We find with 
the uniforms that most children go up 1 size during the year so we suggest you order one size bigger. 
 
Normally we would ask you to complete an order form along with payment but to reduce footfall within 
school can you please email the office, or ring if you do not have email to confirm what you would like 
to order. If you would like to pay for your order before we finish on 17th July and are coming to school 
anyway please place the correct amount in an envelope with your child’s name on. Alternatively, on this 
occasion we will accept payment when we return in September. 
 
If you are in any doubt of what uniform your child should wear please speak to the office but as a 
reminder our uniform is grey trousers, skirt or pinafore, white polo shirt or shirt, bottle green cardigan or 
jumper, black school shoes, white, black or grey socks – trainers of any description are not permitted. 
We permit one pair of stud earrings only, no other jewellery is allowed. 
 
Please note that although we do keep some stock of uniform we do not have an infinite amount and we 
urge that all parents place their order by 13th July. We do not keep spare PE kits in stock as there is 
such a large range of sizes to choose from.  
 
All children must have a PE kit in school at all times. This should consist of black shorts, white t-shirt 
and pumps or trainers. All items of clothing and footwear should have their child’s name on so that we 
can return it should it become misplaced within school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Catherine Parr 
School Business Manager 

 
 


